
 

H.E. AMBASSADOR MARÍA EMMA MEJÍA  

PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF COLOMBIA  

TO THE UNITED NATIONS 
 

REQUESTS THE PLEASURE OF THE COMPANY OF THE 
PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE AND/ OR LEGAL ADVISOR 

 
FOR A RECEPTION ON MONDAY OCTOBER 19, 2015 

FROM 6:30 P.M. TO 8:00 P.M. 
 

IN HONOUR OF DR. FRANCISCO REYES VILLAMIZAR, 

V

mailto:lorozco@colombiaun.org

